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Wednesday 29th January 2020 
What’s on  
Thursday 30th January 2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. - Drop-in Session with Mrs Ford (Booking 

Required) 
7:30 p.m. - P.T.F.A Meeting @ Warboys Primary Academy 

Friday 31st January   
  
Monday 3rd February  
Tuesday 4th February NSPCC Programme ‘Speak out. Stay safe. (see below) 
Wednesday 5th February  
Thursday 6th February 2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. - Drop-in Session with Mrs Ford (Booking 

Required) 
Friday 7th February Numbers Day 

 
Parent Consultations 
Invitations were sent out last week to enable you to make an appointment with your child’s class 
teacher.  If you have not received an invitation via Parentmail, please contact the School Office who 
will be happy to make the appointment for you.   
 
Photographic Permission 
Please could you complete and return the photographic permission forms which were sent home to 
everyone last Wednesday.  If we do not receive your form by Friday 14th February, we will assume that 
you do not wish your child’s photograph to being taken in school and used in local newspapers, internal 
displays and our own prospectus, website and social media platforms.   
 
NSPCC 
On Tuesday 4th February the NSPCC will be visiting school to make sure our pupils have the knowledge 
and understanding they need to stay safe. Attached is further information regarding their visit and 
should you have any queries, please contact the NSPCC via their website nspcc.org.uk/parents 
 
Numbers Day 
On Friday 7th February to support the NSPCC we will be holding a ‘dress down day’ where we would like 
the children to come into school in non-uniform but with a theme of numbers.  All contributions will go 
direct to the NSPCC.  Further information regarding other fundraising activities to support this cause 
will be advertised next week. 



Continued:- 
 
Bikeability 
We are happy to confirm that we have received funding to offer children in Years 3, 4 & 6 cycle training 
with ‘Bikeability’.  Forms have been sent home today under separate cover and if your child would like 
to take part in the approved cycle training programme, please complete and return the form to the 
School Office. 
 
Year 3 –      28th April 2020 
Year 4 –      5th May 2020 
Year 6 –      18th to 21st May 2020 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
11th/12th/13th February                         Parent Consultations 
11th February          Achievement Award Assembly 
14th February                                        Hawks Class Assembly 
17th to 21st February                             Half-Term 
5th March                                              World Book Day 
6th March                                              Seahorses Class Assembly 
20th March                                            Tigers Class Assembly                             


